
Town of Chatham 
August 5, 2021 
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, William Briggs  
 
Minutes to July 2021 meeting approved as written. 
Signed vouchers. 
The Selectmen discussed signing a tax deed returning the property, 
formally owned by Debbie Abrahams, back to her if the taxes are paid 
in full. The Selectmen will have the deed recorder rather than have Ms. 
Abrahams record it to ensure that the deed is recorded. 
 
The Selectmen received notification that the Highway Block Grant for 
2022 will be $13,617.19. 
The Selectmen received an invitation to attend a discussion on 
Broadband. Burt Weiss was notified about the meeting so that he could 
attend. The meeting was held the same night as the Selectmen’s 
meeting. 
The Selectmen signed an intent to cut wood and a timber warrant. 
AMC provided the town with a copy of building plans. The plans will be 
passed on to Rod Wood. 
The Selectmen are looking into making an agreement with the North 
Conway Water Precinct to dispose of septic materials. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
  
 


